
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

September, 2017 

 
Our biennial chapter retreat will be held, Saturday, September 23, at the AKArama Foundation 

Community Service Center. 

 

The committee has planned a day of information and fun. 

 

Please plan to attend and be the voice for evaluating and planning our chapter’s traditional and 

conventional programs.  

 

With our chapter members in mind, the committee has planned the following workshops: 

 

 Finding My Place in Theta Omega Chapter 

 Embracing Diversity Among Generations  

 Strategic Plan to Fundraising 

 Strengthening Our Programs through Community Engagement 

 Parliamentary Procedures for Members  

 

The $30.00 registration fee includes a continental breakfast, hot lunch, souvenirs and sisterly 

relations! 

 

Registration fees can be submitted at: 

 Eventbrite at: https://2017 chapterretreat.Eventbrite.com 

 Chase Quickpay to: treasurer@thetaomega.com 

 AKArama Community Service Center front desk during business hours 

 Mailed to the AKArama Community Service Center 

 

Registration fees will be accepted by Soror Michelle Paramore or Soror Lauren Paramore. 
Registration should be completed by Friday, September 14. 

 
Please plan to attend!  

 

Sisterly submitted, 

Soror Elaine Smith Singh, Chairman 
 

Strengthening Our Pearls 

through Theta Omega Chapter Programs 




